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Meet Christos
Christos is the Chief Operating Officer of ACES. Christos works with the management team to
design and oversee the company's strategic growth and development plans. He is responsible
for the planning and implementation of the company's administration, operations, technology,
human resources, and regional management. He also develops and oversees all financial,
administrative, regulatory compliance protocols, and processing operations. Under Christos’
leadership as Chief Operating Officer, ACES has emerged as one of the most respected title
agency operations in New England, NY, and Florida. Christos lives in Cambridge,
Massachusetts not far from his hometown of Somerville and speaks fluent Greek.

Massachusetts

Outside the Office
If the weather cooperates, you’ll find me golfing in the spring, summer and fall. During the
winter months, I like to spend my weekends skiing. Otherwise, I enjoy going to the movies,
sporting events, and trying new restaurants.

Background
Before joining Ligris, Christos was Regional Vice President at one of the country’s largest
banks overseeing one of its mortgage divisions on the West Coast and Southwestern
territories. As a seasoned and experienced lending manager, Christos has extensive
experience in lending workflow production, pipeline management, and oversight of policy and
regulatory compliance.

Professional Affiliations
Massachusetts Real Estate Bar Association, Member
Licensed Title Agent, State of New York, Department of Financial Services

Why Christos?
Christos is obsessively detail oriented and a true perfectionist. His disciplined approach to
management, systems and policy development has given Ligris and its clients a unique and
distinct advantage in an ever-changing regulatory environment. Through continuous
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development and implementation of sophisticated systems, protocols and technology, he has
positioned the firm as one of the most innovative leaders in transactional real estate
processing.
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